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Comparability of Services 
 

Students with disabilities in private schools may receive a different amount of services than 
students with disabilities in public schools.  Hamden Public Schools determines which services will 
be provided to private school students with disabilities.  Parents seeking FAPE for their children 
must contact their school district of residence.  However, parental consent must be obtained 
before personally identifiable information is released between the school district where the private 
school is located and the district of residence. 
 

For each student designated to receive services, the District initiates and conducts meetings to 
develop, review and revise a Services Plan consistent with the requirements for the development, 
review, and revision of IEP’s.  For students with disabilities enrolled in private schools and 
determined by the District to receive services, Hamden Public Schools will: 
 

 ensure that a representative of the religious or other private school attends meetings to 
develop, review and revise a services plan; and 

 use other methods to ensure participation by the private school, including individual or 
conference telephone call, if the representative cannot attend the meeting. 

 

The District will develop and implement a services plan for each student designated to receive 
services, which describes the specific special education and related services that Hamden Public 
Schools will provide in light of the services that the District has determined will be available to 
private school children with disabilities.  To the extent appropriate, the services plan will meet the 
requirements of an IEP with respect to the services provided.  The same standards apply to 
personnel providing services in private schools as those providing the same services in the District 
except that private elementary and secondary school teachers who provide equitable services to 
parentally placed private school children with disabilities do not have to meet the highly qualified 
special education teacher requirements. 
 
Hamden Public Schools may provide on-site services to private school students with disabilities, 
including religious schools. 
 


